
 

March Newsletter  

                MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our monthly virtue for March is Courage.  

“Courage is the most important of all the 
virtues because without courage, you can't 
practice any other virtue consistently.”  
― Maya Angelou 

SCHOOL WIDE FOCUS 

 

In Language Arts, we are focusing on 
Narrative reading and writing. In 
Mathematics, we are focusing on Number 
Sense and Numeration. We continue our 
critical thinking skills with “What do you 
think?” “How do you know?” 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY 

 

We will be receiving our Ashes from Father 
Sauve on Tuesday, March 5 @ 9:30 am at 
the Church. As always, you are welcome to 
attend.  

HAWAIIAN DAY 

 

Hawaiian Day is on Wednesday, March 6. A 
sincere “Thank You” to Mrs. Casonato for 
organizing our fun day. More information to 
come.  

 

MARCH BREAK 

We are starting our off our March Break 
with Pajama Day on Friday, March 8. 
March Break is from Monday, March 11- 
March 15.  We are looking forward to 
welcoming everyone back on Monday, 
March 18.  Enjoy and Be Safe!  

 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https://s-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com/236x/55/f9/3e/55f93e5dd023adb0866e89d27e85f83f.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/manutc/pjs/&h=229&w=236&tbnid=Otd7EzfJPhJJHM:&zoom=1&docid=MSgxekAD8X6wLM&hl=en&ei=VbDwVPepC820sATsqYCQAQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CGYQMyhAMEA


SCIENCE NORTH 

 

We have Science North visiting the school 
on Tuesday, March 19 for Coding Programs 
throughout the day. It is being followed by a 
Family Night from 5 pm-7 pm in the Gym. 
We hope you will be able to join us.  

They are also returning for a day of 
Educational Programs on Thursday, March 
21.  

SCHOOL CARNIVAL DAY 

 

Our School Carnival Day is on Wednesday, 
March 20. A sincere “Thank You” to Mrs. 
Casonato for organizing our fun day at the 
Remi Lake Ski Club. More information to 
come.  

GRAD/SIBLING PHOTO DAY 

 

Please note the date of Wednesday, March 
27 for Grad/Sibling photo day.  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL 

A huge “THANK YOU” to all students for 
your ongoing fund-raising efforts. With the 
monies that you raised, Catholic School 

Council has purchased our new sound 
system and gym equipment. 

 

FIRST COMMUNION 

 

Please note the following dates around our 
First Communion.  

Thursday, April 11- Mandatory meeting 
with Father Sauve at the school @ 6:30 pm.  
Children must be accompanied by a parent 
and/or caring adult. 

Tuesday, May 7- First Communion Retreat 
with Father Sauve and Mike Buhler 
throughout the day at the Church.  

Saturday, May 11- First Communion at the 
Saturday Mass @ 5 pm.  

Please contact the school if you would also 
like to have your child baptized.  

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact 
the school if you have any questions 
and/or concerns. Your continued support 
and understanding is always appreciated.  

Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff 



 


